
 
 

MESSAGE FROM RSGC CAPTAIN 
Monday, 16 November 2020 

 
Dear Members, 

Welcome back. I am glad to inform members that all our 
COVID-19 cases have recovered and discharged from the 
hospital. However, I would like to warn members of the 
unprecedented spike in COVID-19 cases in Kuala Lumpur and 
the Klang Valley as reported yesterday.  

I would like to urge members to continue to stay alert and to 
adhere strictly to MKN SOPs and all the club's rules and notices. 
These include social distancing, avoid crowding and wear a 
mask at all times while on the club premises except while 
eating and drinking, and please wash and sanitise your hands 
regularly.  

Your cooperation is highly appreciated as we progress to open 
the club fully and safely. In the meantime, I wish you happy 
clubbing.  
 
Warmest regards, 
TAN SRI EDDY CHEN LOK LOI, CAPTAIN 
THE ROYAL SELANGOR GOLF CLUB (351-D) 
Jalan Kelab Golf, Off Jalan Tun Razak, 55000 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 
Tel: +603-9206 3333 (GL) | Fax: +603-9285 3939 | Email: info@rsgc.com.my | 
Website: www.rsgc.com.my  
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